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Have a great weekend 

 

C.Marston 

 

 

Happy New Year to all and I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas full 

of fun. It has been great to see the children bouncing into school this 

week – long may that continue! They have all settled back in to school 

wonderfully well so well done to all of you for preparing your children 

for the start of this term and well done for being able to get them out 

of bed early and when it is still quite dark!  

Looking back at Term 2, it was a superb term which ended on a real 

high note with children being able to share their school work and 

creations with parents. It was lovely to see so many proud children 

and prouder parents – the work they produce really is brilliant and we 

should share it more often…so we will! 

Anyway, enough of my waffling. Here’s to a successful Term 3! 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday January 17th – Choir Young 

Voices at the o2 

Friday February 3rd – PTA Film Night 

Friday February 10th – Interim 

Reports to be emailed to parents 

Friday February 10th – End of Term 3 

Wednesday March 1st – Parent 

Consultations 

Thursday March 2nd – World Book 

Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

EYFS Everyone 

1 Is 

2 A 

3 Star 

4 Of the 

5 Week 

6 This week! 

Well done to our Stars this week!  

Great work! 

IN GOD’S EYES, EVERYONE IS 

SPECIAL 

Our Learning Values 

Positive Resourceful

 Innovative Determined      

Engaged 

 

 

 Class 2 

For the next 8 weeks, Class 2 (Years 1 

and 2) will have a student teacher 

joining them. He is called Mr Clinch and 

he’s very much looking forward to 

seeing everyone and helping you with 

your learning.  
 

 

 

 

Reporting Absence 

If your child is unwell and cannot attend 

school, please report this to Mrs Ling in the 

office by email 

(office@monkton.kent.sch.uk), or by phone 

(01843 821394). 

You do not need to email the class teacher                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
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